Town of Bloomsburg

Codes Department - Refund Policy

Refunds will be issued for the “Building Permit Inspection Fee” ONLY in the event the project does not
commence. No other fees will be refunded.

Request for the refund of the Building Permit Inspection Fee will need to submitted to the Codes
Director, Ken Roberts (570.784.7123 x116; email kroberts@bloomsburgpa.org) with final approval for
refund to be determined by the Town Manager.




